
 

                   

Circular No.125/2022-23                                     21st December 2022 

Dear Parent,  

“Excellence in education can happen with engagement, positive influence along with guidance of parents 

and teachers”. 

 You are cordially invited to attend the PMI (Parent Mentor Interaction- Grades Nursery- IX) on 

Saturday,24th December 2022 between 9.00am-11.30am to foster effective communication and provide 

guidance for academic improvement of your ward. 

Kindly note the following points: 

 PMI will be conducted in the respective classes. 

 Language teachers will be available in the Robotics and Animation room. 

 Parents can meet the subject teachers in their respective classes. 

 Results of Periodic Test and academic progress of your ward will be discussed in the PMI. 

 Answer sheets can be taken by the parents and returned to the class teachers latest by 

Wednesday, 28th December 2022. 

 We would appreciate it if you could limit your meeting with a teacher for 4-5 minutes, to discuss 

important academic matters. 

 If you would wish to have a long hour discussion with the teachers, then kindly take prior 

appointment from the class teacher or send out an email to coordinatoravnvis@gmail.com. We’ll 

share a revised PMI date and time for your discussion. 

 Kindly clear Term IV fee by 22nd December 2022 to avoid any inconveniences. Please ignore if 

already paid. PMI will not be conducted for the students whose dues are not cleared (All dues). 

 Parents are requested to park their cars in the parking zone or ground adjacent to our school. No 

car should be parked on the road or in front of the gate. 

We look forward to an interactive and meaningful session. 

 

 

Principal 

 


